Promoting Parent View

Since September 2012, Parent View has replaced

the paper-based questionnaire circulated to parents at
the point of a school inspection.

The majority of headteachers around the country
that have been promoting Parent View on their
school websites and newsletters have found that,
where they have actively communicated with parents,
the number of responses on Parent View has been
higher and their results on Parent View have been
overwhelmingly positive.

To share Parent View through school websites,
schools can download logos, links and images from:
http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/link-to-us

The Link to us' page now also has a toolkit for
schools. It contains text and materials that can be
adapted and used by schools to promote Parent View
to parents.

Inspectors will consider the online feedback from parents
at the time of a school inspection.

Parent View is the main route
for parents and carers to give
their views to Ofsted during a
school inspection and at any
time of the year.

It also offers a simple way for
those who lead and manage
schools to find out what
parents think of the school.

For more information about
Parent View visit:
http:/ / parentview.ofsted.gov.uk

You can also access Parent View from the
home page of Ofsted’s website:
www.ofsted.gov.uk
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